

OUTSGA MEETING:

MINUTES

5:30 PM

ACADEMIC CENTER 1D18

MEETING CALLED BY	OUTSGA President Jaydn Means at 5:30 April 24, 2024
TYPE OF MEETING	OUTSGA General Meeting
FACILITATOR	OUTSGA President Jaydn Means
NOTE TAKER	OUTSGA Secretary Sonja Large
TIMEKEEPER	OUTSGA Secretary Sonja Large
ATTENDEES	<p>Quorum Verification: __ Eligible Voting Members Present. 12 Needed for Quorum. Verified by Sign In sheet</p> <p>Attendees: President: Jaydn Means Vice President: Zachary Arnold Treasurer: Christopher Dahnke Secretary: Sonja Large Advisors: Lauren Condry, Joshua Davis, Monica Goodwin</p> <p>Members present: Marrya Muzammal Sophie Wortham Lily Vincent Madison Daniels Akramin Yusof Sonja Large Katie Ashton Caitlin Carter Ronald Ssentuwa Reza Babaei Amer Zayegh Jasmine Karlbach Coleman Robertson Samuel Larsen</p> <p>Members not present: Darien Vassella Dylan Siers Maleah Dowling Amanda Cunningham Rachel Calvin Grace Clark Sayna Reid Chase Barnett Lana Mnajjed Riley Crimson</p>

Agenda topics

MEETING STARTED 5:40

EXECUTIVE TEAM REPORT

EXECUTIVE TEAM

DISCUSSION	<p>President Report: President welcome, last official meeting as our board.</p> <p>Treasurer Report: Organizations have until the end of the semester to use their funds which is the end of May. A reminder email will be sent out. \$153.34 left this semester and does not roll over to fall.</p>	
ACTION ITEMS	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE

GUEST SPEAKER

DISCUSSION	N/A
-------------------	-----

APPROVAL OF MINUTES AND NEW BUSINESS

ALL

DISCUSSION	<p>Approval of meeting minutes: Motion to approve: Madison Daniels Seconded: Akramin Yusof, Amer Zayegh</p> <p>All in favor</p> <p>New Business: Election of new OUTSGA Officer Team</p> <p>Akramin Yusof running for president. Reza Babaei running for treasurer. Jasmine Karlbach running for secretary. Anna Biederman and Brian running for vice president. Anna Bierdman new vice president.</p>
-------------------	--

COMMITTEE REPORTS

DISCUSSION	<p>Budget Subcommittee- No additional updates aside from treasurer's report</p> <p>Election Subcommittee- N/A</p> <p>Professional Development Subcommittee- N/A</p> <p>Big Event Subcommittee- "It was great!" More volunteers this year. Last year had 15 volunteers and this year had 35 members.</p> <p>Diversity and Inclusion Subcommittee – Event "Seat at the Table" happened with 20 members present and three panelists. Goal to have more events to have more of those conversations.</p> <p>Student Services/Issues Subcommittee- N/A</p> <p>Student Organization Subcommittee- N/A</p>		

UPCOMING EVENTS

DISCUSSION	<p>Gradutaion May 7 at TU Reynolds Center: OUTSGA Voting Rep Cords</p> <p>Last day of destress fest is 4/25.</p>
-------------------	--

ACTION ITEMS	PERSON RESPONSIBLE	DEADLINE

DISCUSSION

ALL

DISCUSSION	<p>Governor’s Executive Order- Office of Access and Opportunity name change from office of DEI.</p> <p>Student Satisfaction Survey- Everyone encouraged to take the survey.</p> <p>Graduation Survey- Everyone encouraged to take the survey.</p>
CONCLUSIONS	<p>Motion to adjourn: Ronald Ssentuwa</p> <p>Seconded: Caitlin Carter and Lily Vincent</p> <p>Meeting adjourned at 6:01PM</p> <p>All in favor</p>

OBSERVERS	
RESOURCE PERSONS	
SPECIAL NOTES	